
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31 March 2020 
 
 

To whom this may concern, 

 

I am writing to you to inform you that your child is required to be working rigorously on their major work for 
Society and Culture. Students are expected to be working every Society and Culture period plus extra time on 
their written major work. 

Each student has been provided with a white folder with all their information from school in it. They also have 
access to scaffold documents, sample Major works and a highly detailed guideline/criteria. Students have 
already started typing up their research into a Microsoft Teams Assignment Document and are expected to 
continue the work in this document until they have completed their personal interest project. 

There is an updated scope and sequence for the major work project updated today after speaking to (4 of 8) 
students regarding their progress which has been emailed to each student and put on our Microsoft Teams page. 

Students have already been provided with 2 phone conferences with me and I have given the students the 
opportunity to book 1 on 1 phone conferences with me via this form if they need support. 

https://schoolsnsw-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/persona... 

I encourage you to support your child in any way necessary with the writing up of their Personal Interest 
Project (PIP) and please do not hesitate to email me with questions or have your child book in to have a chat 
via our Microsoft Teams Page. 

From today onwards I will be checking documents of each student every afternoon (After a Society and Culture 
period) and making note who has made progress and who hasn't. This information will be reported back to the 
school and will form part of their progress diary that is required. If students are not progressing in their Major 
Work I will be issuing letters of concerns to them. I ask that the students please take advantage of the time I 
have currently and moving into the school holidays to receive the support where needed to ensure they are 
completing their tasks. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Kind Regards 
Kristen Pollock 

https://schoolsnsw-my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/kristen_pollock2_det_nsw_edu_au/EaS0Dxz8wWdPhYHbmwv-T0wBb5tqXJJh3AS6hj9nadm92g?e=dC4skv

